
 

 

Accessibility Plan Report 
Summary of feedback received on the draft plan | June-July 2023 

On June 1, 2023—during national AccessAbility Week—the co-chairs of UVic’s Accessibility Committee 

shared UVic’s inaugural Accessibility Plan as a draft for community review and feedback ahead of the 

Sept. 1, 2023 launch. 

From June 1to July 31, faculty, staff, students and community members used the online feedback form 

or emailed accessibility@uvic.ca to share their feedback, suggestions and concerns. We thank all 

members of the community who took the time to review the draft plan, and to everyone who provided 

constructive and thoughtful feedback throughout the process. 

Much of the community’s 
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enrolment classes as topic to consider as you create and refine the Accessibility Plan.” – Faculty 

member 

• “I would like to suggest adding some foundational training [for leaders and staff] on 

accessibility as part of their actions.” – Staff member 

• “The barriers definition could be edited to emphasise that these barriers are due to society/ 

communities rather than individual deficits.” – Anonymous 

• “Reporting should be straightforward and easy to do either by phone or online (not just one or 

the other).” – UVic staff member and alumni 

Thank you again to all members of our community for providing feedback, and to everyone who 

participated in earlier consultations and committee work. 

As part of our commitment to accountability and transparency, the Accessibility Committee co-chairs 

aim to publish the next summary of feedback and steps taken to address feedback in 2024. 
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